
*Make sure your pop-up blocker is turned off!* 

Log into Self-Service. Navigate to Self-Service  Student Center. 

 

In the column on the right, find and click on the Sooner Heritage Scholarship link. This will open a new browser window. 
Note: If a new browser window does not open, make sure to turn off your pop-up blocker and try the link again. 

 

Once you are on the Sooner Heritage Scholarship page, select the 2022 Aid Year from the dropdown field and Submit. 

 

 

You will receive an email notification to your HSC email after you click Submit. 

If you receive this message, you’ve already applied. 

https://ouhsc.edu/selfserve


 


